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The Powell’s Valley Water District Board of Commissioners held their regular monthly meeting at the 

district office located 31 Adams Ridge Rd on Monday July 10, 2023 at 9:00 am. 

Superintendent Kendell Knox, Commissioner Babe Howard, Bookkeeper Ashley Hood, Randy Ledford. 

Superintendent Kendell Knox called Secretary/Treasurer Paul Shawn Skidmore to make sure he was 

attending, he stated he wouldn’t be able to make it. 

Chairman Stephen Everman was out of town for the meeting. 

With only one board member present all business will be carried over until August 2023. 

 

 


